Minutes for Ripley Public Library Board Meeting
November 29, 2023


Members Present: Karen Gunther, John Hamels, Linda Probst, Anita Donofrio, Patricia Washburn, and Tracy Reslink.
Robert McIntosh present via zoom video and phone audio.
Meeting called to order at 6:10pm.
The minutes were approved as amended, motion made by Karen Gunther, seconded by John Hamels motion carried 6/0.
The treasurer’s report was accepted as read, motion made by Karen Gunther and seconded by Anita Donofrio motion carried 6/0
The Library received the 2023-2024 budget money.
The director reported that the shopping for the auction had been completed by the director and the clerk. The auction was online and going well.
December will be busy with the usual events and a Craft Day on December 2, 2023.
The Vendor Fair will be December 9, 2023 from 9-4.
The insurance money from the September 8, 2023 break-in has been received. This did not cover the cost of the TV as our policy apparently does not cover theft.
Old Business:
John Hamels spoke with Jason Jones about the snow removal and he assured Trustee Hamels that he “will take this on as a high priority.”
New Business:
President McIntosh provided us with the flow chart presented along with the minutes. This is so we can make plans to continue the remodel. We are planning a workshop to consider what we want/need and a plan to obtain the revenue to afford it.
The discussion included the need for an audit. This is necessary in order to apply for and receive grants. 
We need to have a plan in place, and a cost study done. This is all necessary for the annual report and also so we can apply for an absolute charter.
The board determined the amount of grants for $20,000 or more is considered a formal grant. Under $20,000 the grant is informal.
Our next meeting will be December 20, 2023 at 6pm.
Meeting adjourned: 6: 46 pm. Motion made by John Hamels, seconded by Linda Probst, motion carried 6/0.


	
